
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

Fiskerton West Solar Farm Proposed 

Development 

Grey Street Solar Limited is to carry out public 

consultation on proposals for a solar farm on the 

former Fiskerton Airfield off Reepham Road, 

Fiskerton. Details of the proposed development 

can be found at 

https://fiskertonwestsolarfarm.wordpress.com/ 

Alternatively call 0113 264 9960 or email 

PlanningConsultations@thesiriusgroup.com  

The public consultation will run until 29th June 

2020. 
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